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Comments: As an avid snowmobiler and forest user, | would ask that no more restrictions or closures be put in
place. Compared to the size of the forest we are already very limited in the places we can go with motorized use.
Myself and my family get to explore more during the winter as that is when we have time to go do things.
Snowmobiling in different areas is very important to us,so seeing plans for future restrictions and or closures is
very disheartening. Thanks for your consideration.



